Colleges

Nursery School

This half term we have been...

. Creating our own science experiments

For science week, we had lots of our own experiments in the nursery.
The children explored using magnets, creating their own electric circuits
and making explosions with colour. Using clay, the children built a vol-
cano. We poured in water, washing up liquid and red food colouring,
we then mixed in bicarbonate of soda and poured in the vinegar and
watched our volcano erupt!

- Looking after our garden

The children have shown a big interest in helping in the garden. They
helped to dig over the vegetable patches, preparing them for planting
after Easter. The children have been noticing the lovely flowers that
have been growing. We have been talking about helping the flowers to
grow and not picking them so we can all look at them.

The children have also been interested in the creatures we find in our
garden. We have been finding them homes and collecting leaves for
them to eat.




